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Ottass, June 25, 1914.

eir,

In reply to your favour of the 11th instant,

requesting copy of plan of the Kitsankool Indian Reserve,

I beg to say we are unable to supply you with a copy of

the plan at present as the correspondence is with the

Royal Commission on Indian Affaire. I have, however, this

day requested the Secretary of the Commission to forward

You a copy if he can.

Your obedient servant,

The

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

P. E. Lering, Esq-.

Indian Agent,

Haselton, B.C.
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